

7th November, 2011

H.E. Ban Ki-moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that Enics AG supports the ten principles of the Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption.

We at Enics want to express our sincere intention to integrate the principles of the Global Compact to our culture and the way we do business, inside the company, with our partners and the wider community.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company's efforts to implement the ten principles. We support public accountability and transparency and will report on progress made in public manner.

Sincerely yours,

Enics AG

Dirk Zimanky President and CEO